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State Auditor 

 
 
 

February 18, 2022 
 

 

 
Honorable Dean Burke 
Chairman, Senate Insurance and Labor 
Committee 
421-B State Capitol 
Atlanta, Georgia 30334 

 
 

SUBJECT: Fiscal Note 
Senate Bill 487 (LC 52 0086) 

 

 
 

Dear Chairman Burke: 
 

This bill will add a new Code section requiring that diagnostic breast examinations not be treated 
less favorably than screening mammography for breast cancer with respect to cost-sharing 
requirements. This bill would apply to all applicable insurance policies issued, delivered, issued for 
delivery, or renewed on or after July 1, 2022. 

 

 
The Officer of the Commissioner of Insurance and Safety Fire (OCI), the state agency that regulates 
insurance, anticipates that it will be able to implement the provisions of the bill without additional 
funds or resources. 

 
 

Respectfully, 
 
 
 
 
 

Greg S. Griffin Kelly Farr, Director 
State Auditor Office of Planning and Budget 
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